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Craighead Conservation District 
Room 216 Federal Bldg.. Jonesboro. Arkansas 72401
 

Phone (501) 972·4655
 

October 3, 1991 
Mayor Hubert Brodell 
Members of the Jonesboro City Council 
Executive Office, City Hall 
P.O. Box 1845 
Jonesboro, AR 72403-1845 

Gentelmen: 

As you know, Jonesboro has benefited greatly from the Craig­
head County Con'servation District I s involvement in such community 
projects as those on Woodsprings Road and on North Clilberhouse 
Street, for which we obtained construction costs of approximately 
$26,000.00 and $78,600.00, respectively, in addition to engineer­
ing survey. design. and inspection charges.

We now look forward to helping with the West Jonesboro Flood­
plain Management Study and with city parks improvement work, but 
as funds are running low for us, we are now attempting to generate 
matching funds from the Arkansas Soil & Water Conservation Commi­
ssion. $3 ,000,00 from the ,J.Qnesbol'a City Cotlneil wallld 011 a tre­
mendous hel at this point since w g 
$3,OO~.OO rom the ommission. 

ny assistance you can provide us in this area will be truly 
appreciated. 

DP, BJA, WOW, JS, WMW: tIn 
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